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M E M O R A N D U M 

To:  Joseph Martella, RIDEM 

From: Dave Rusczyk, GZA 
Jim Clark, GZA 

CC:  Kenneth Lento, National Grid  

Date: February 3, 2020 

Re: Upcoming Site Response Action Report 
Period January 27, 2020 through February 9, 2020 
Former Tidewater Facility 
Pawtucket, Rhode Island 
RIDEM Case No. 95-022 / Site Remediation File No. SR-26-0934 

SITE ACTIVITIES TO BE PERFORMED 

 Completion of the bi-monthly Site observation walk during the week of February 3, 
2020. 

 Performance of an additional geotechnical investigation program by BETA as part 
of the Narragansett Bay Commission’s Phase III Combined Sewer Overflow upgrade 
project.  GZA will provide periodic oversight of the investigation program and will 
be posting and uploading air monitoring results to the bulletin boards and the 
project website.  The additional investigation work is scheduled to start on 
February 4, 2020. 

Please contact Kenneth Lento at 781-907-3655 if you have any questions or 
comments.  
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